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OCA/48 
July 27, 2011 
 
Mr. Keiji UKAI, 
President,  
Asian Dance Sport Federation.   
 
Dear Friend and Colleague,     
 
Please accept the best greetings of the Olympic Council of Asia (OCA) 
and on behalf of the OCA, I would like to thank you and your 
colleagues in the Federation for the support rendered to the OCA in the 
last 4 years which resulted in the successful staging of the various Asian 
Games in our continent.  
 
The OCA enjoyed an excellent relationship with your Federation and 
we hope to continue this association in future to develop your beautiful 
sport in our part of the continent.  
 
We look forward to your continued cooperation and support in the 
coming four years.  
 
With warm personal regards 
Yours sincerely  

 
Sheikh Ahmad Al-Fahad Al-Sabah 
President OCA  
 


